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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Mindy, 

Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com] 
9/11/2019 4:15:12 PM 
Mindala Wilcox [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

IBEC Re: EIR Documents for Council 

I just confirmed with the City Manager that he's okay with our determination to lln1it the documents 
that will be in the Council Office. 

Gordon. 


